
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
Milan, 11 July 2014 – The Chairman, Giovanni Valotti, and the CEO, Luca Valerio Camerano, had 
a meeting with some financial analysts to share the first steps taken by the new management of A2A 
and the commitments the company has set for the next few months. Specifically, the intention to 
present A2A's new industrial plan in the first months of 2015, when the results of the 2014 financial 
year are disseminated, was expressed during the meeting. 
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Duty to notify the public in accordance with Consob decision no. 11971 of 14/5/1999 
as amended. 

 


